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Senate Appropriators Include $80 Million for Eastside Light Rail Project 

The Senate Appropriations Subcommittee on Transportation, Treasury, the Judiciary & HUD met today to mark up and approve its Fiscal Year 2006 Appropriations bill.  

Of great significance to Metro, the Subcommittee chose to fully fund all Full Funding Grant Agreements (FFGA’s) in the New Starts program, with the exception of one project in New York.  That means the Eastside project received its full allocation of $80 million, consistent with the President’s FY2006 budget request.

In addition, Amtrak received a $1.4 billion funding mark.  This action is likely to trigger a veto threat from the White House, which proposed to zero out all funding for Amtrak.

The spending bill now advances to the full Senate Appropriations Committee, which is scheduled to hold a markup on Thursday, July 21, 2005 at 2:00 p.m. (EST).
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